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ALUMNI 

Dear Alumni,  

 

Happy belated New Year! My name is Charlie Cripe and I am the new Alumni 

Relations Chair for Alpha Delta Chapter. I hope this letter finds you all well. 

 

The brothers of the Alpha Delta Chapter have picked right back up where they left 

off last semester, with exciting new events and developments to report.  

 

We have a big semester ahead and a lot planned, so if you have any questions 

about items discussed in this letter, future events, or anything Alpha Delta related 

please don’t hesitate to reach out to me. 

IMPORTANT EVENTS COMING UP: 

02/10/24 – Tater Chi Philanthropy Event @ Theta Chi House 

02/10/24 – Purdue Vs Indiana Basketball Game @ Mackey Arena 

 

Best and Boiler Up! 

Charlie Cripe 

973-307-6261 

cripe20@purdue.edu 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



SPRING 2024 PLEDGE CLASS 

Over the winter break and the first couple weeks of the spring semester, our Rush 

Chairmen, Ian Beaver and Luke Starr, were hard at work networking and recruiting 

potential new members for our Spring 2024 rush rotation. Finally, after a highly 

successful Rush Week, with over 250 rushees, we welcomed 32 new pledges into the 

Spring 2024 pledge class. Induction was held on Sunday, January 28th. We are very excited 

to see these young men start their resolute journey and learn what it means to be part of 

Alpha Delta Chapter. 

GRAND PRIX PREPARATIONS 

 It’s finally the spring semester, which means that Grand Prix is on the horizon and 

our Grand Prix team here at Alpha Delta has been starting preparations for the race in 

April. Special thanks to Alumni Brian Schuman and Brian Duncan for dropping off the 

kart to the team this last weekend and all of their contributions to the team in general! In 

the coming weeks the team plans to prepare for technical inspections and continue to 

prepare each other and the kart for the incoming season.  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

UPCOMING PHILANTHOPY/BROTHERHOOD 

  We have a lot of exciting events planned in the coming weeks, on both the 

philanthropy and brotherhood sides. Our philanthropy chairs Jake Torcasio and Brennan 

Culman have been planning one of our yearly philanthropy events, Tater Chi. Scan the 

QR code below to pre order your food and come out to the house on 02/10 after the IU 

game for great food and fun with the brothers! Additionally, our brotherhood chairs Jake 

Deahl and Jason Laatz have several exciting brotherhood events planned, including ice 

skating and a Pacers game outing.  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

CLOSING 

  Thanks for following the first Alumni Newsletter of 2024! We have a lot of exciting 

things to look forward to this new year and are grateful for your continued support. Stay 

tuned for more information on Alumni events this semester as we discuss plans for some 

tailgates/social events in the near future. Again, please feel free to reach out to me with 

any questions. 

 

Best,  

Charlie Cripe 


